
   

Newsletter Friday 12th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We hope that you all had a great bank holiday 

Monday and enjoyed the Coronation of King 

Charles III and Queen Camilla. To celebrate this 

momentuous event, we had a lovely picnic lunch 

on Friday 5th May and it was great to see so many 

of you come armed with blankets, chairs and picnic 

baskets. Despite a gloomy start, the sun came out 

from behind the clouds and it was a relaxed, 

community event. 

 

We will be holding our Summer Picnic for the Great 

Get Together on Friday 23rd June so please put this 

date in your diaries. See you then! 

 

SATS – Years 2 and 6 

The children in these two year groups have taken 

their national tests this week. They have 

approached all tasks with concentration, a positive 

attitude and respect for the job in hand. We 

couldn’t be more proud of them and hope that you 

are too. 

OPAL update 

The sandpit is now in full use so please keep 

sending anything appropriate for sand play.  

The children are really enjoying this additional area 

in school and it is great to see the older children 

digging away! 

Consideration of our neighbours 

 
 

We know that life is busy and dropping off 

children, as well as collecting them, can pose 

additional pressure, especially when time is 

running short. When parking outside school, please 

consider the residents and make sure that they are 

able to access their homes safely and easily. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 



 

Special visitors in Reception. 

 
Look who visited the reception class this week!  

Miss Whitbread made the brave decision to bring 

in her own lambs to meet the children. It was a 

memorable experience and both lambs, and 

children, coped really well with the excitement. 

 

 
We will be having a Superhero lunch on the 

18th May. Please choose from the selection 

below. 

Main course options 
Ninja Turtle Pepperoni Pizza 
Asgardian Golden Nuggets 

'I am a GROOT' vegan sausage roll 
Superman Spud with a choice of toppings 

 
Side dish options 

Storm's lightning fries 
Green lantern peas 

Batman Baked Beans 
The Avengers salad bar 

Mr Fantastic fresh bread 
 

Desserts 
Spiderman Spiderweb biscuit (V) 
Iceman Ice Lollies (VG) (GF) (DF) 

 

Children could dress up too…! 

 

Dates for the Diary:  

Keep looking for updates! 

9th- 12th May – SATS week for Year 6 

17th May – Rounders for years 5/6 

17th May  - Year 4 Art visit to Tennants 

18th May – Cricket for years ¾ 

24th May – Rounders for years 3/4 

25th May -  Cricket for years 5/6 

26th May – Break up for half term 

7th June – Diversity workshops in school 

9th June – Swaledale Festival - assembly 

12th-14th June – Year 4 residential at Carlton Lodge  

23rd June  Great Get Together Summer Picnic 

29th June   Cycling competition Y6 Trinity Academy 

Richmond  

10th-12th July – Year 6 residential at Boggle Hole 

21st July – Children break up for the summer 


